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Tuesday 3rd June 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We have had a wonderful start to the Summer Term and I am looking forward to spending the last 

half term of the academic year with the class. I am looking forward to hearing about what the 

children have been up to over the break. We once again have a busy half term ahead with lots to 

look forward to, including Den Day, Sports Day and our Class Showcase. We will be exploring lots 

of new topics across the curriculum this half term, developing our knowledge and skills.  

 

Times Tables Rockstars and Numbots 

Year 3 have been making good progress with both their Numbots and TTR at home; I am looking 

forward to seeing how this continues into the final half term, in preparation for Year 4. In class, we 

have been focusing on securing our knowledge of the 2,5 and 10 times tables and building our 

fluency with the 3,4 and 8 times tables. Please continue to encourage your child to engage with 

both TTR and Numbots at home. A secure knowledge of addition and subtraction and their times 

tables will support children in their maths lessons and will help prepare them for Year 4. If you 

have any concerns around this, please send me an email or catch me at pick-up.  

 

BoomReader 

Lots of children have been engaging with BoomReader and many have been reading at least 4 

times a week - this is amazing! During this last half term, we are aspiring for all children to read at 

least 4 times a week and record this on BoomReader. If you have heard your child read, please 

make sure that it is logged so that their hard work at home can be celebrated in school. This could 

be a book from either home or school, If you are struggling to find a book that interests your child, 

please let me know and I will have a look with them. If you have any problems logging reading on 

BoomReader, please let me know.  

 

PE 
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This half term PE lessons will be on a Wednesday. Please ensure that children come to school 

dressed in PE kit. These lessons will take place outside so children will need to wear a sun hat 

and suncream on a Wednesday. 

 

 

Sunhats and water bottles 

 

As the weather gets warmer, please make sure your child is dressed appropriately for the weather 

and has a water bottle in school. It is really important that the children are hydrated, especially as 

it gets warmer.  

 

I will continue to keep in contact with you throughout the half term with any updates, but if there is 

anything I can help with or that you would like to discuss, please send me an email or catch me at 

pick-up. My email is  awood@kingstoneacademy.co.uk. If you would like a more formal 

conversation, please let me know, and we can arrange an appropriate time. 

 

I look forward to another fun-filled half term in Year 3.  

 

 

 
Annie Wood 

Year 3 Class Teacher 
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